
Inverness Ridge Association 
Minutes General Meeting January 12, 2013 

 
Being duly noticed the Annual Meeting of the Inverness Ridge Association took place on January 
12, 2013 at the home of Frank and Lee Seidner, 10 Lower Robert East Drive. Approximately 62 
people attended.  President Laurie Stetson called the meeting to order at 11:15 am and concluded at 
12:30. The Seidner’s were acknowledged for their generous hospitality. The Treasurer’s Report 
noted $7,271.28 in available funds. The following incumbent and directors were re-elected for a 
two-year term beginning with the 2013 General Meeting. Also indicated are members whose 
current terms began at the 2012 General Meeting: 
 
January 2013                January 2012 
Sydne Bortel                Helen Chapman 
Richard Blair                Susan Fisher 
Bob Lundstrom            Diane Harley 
Mike Ongerth                Alicia  Jackson 
David Wilson                David Starkweather 
                                    Laurie Stetson 
 
Laurie reported the PRNS plans to replace the fire sign at the bottom of Drakes View Drive with a 
new sign. There was discussion regarding Nextdoor Paradise Ranch Estates, the new private 
website established for neighbors to communicate online. Guest speaker Bob Berner of MALT 
gave a short talk and answered many question to a captive audience.  
 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned for delicious food and good conversation. 

 


